

First Deputy Prime Minister and Minister of Foreign Affairs of the Republic of Serbia Ivica Dacic received today a farewell call from the Ambassador of Cyprus in the Republic of Serbia, Ms.NafsikaKrusti.

Minister Dacic expressed his gratitude for the principled support that Cyprus had lent to Serbia in the preservation of its territorial integrity and sovereignty, and highlighted that the relations between our two states had been traditionally friendly.

Ambassador Krusti commended in particular Serbia's OSCE Chairmanship, in a year beset with major challenges and ridden with crises.

Interest for the enhancement of cooperation and for holding the Second Meeting of the two Governments in Nicosia in 2016 was mutually expressed in the talks.